
June 22, 2021 FOi No: 2021-29 

VIA EMAIL - Reclactecl s. 22 

Redacted S. 22 

Dear Reclactecl S. 22 

Re: Request for Records 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 

The City of White Rock has reviewed your request for access to the fo llowing records pursuant 

to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the "Act"): 

• text messages generated on City supplied cell phones between Councilors and Councilors 

and staff regarding the following subjects. 

o CRl Revision Zoning 

o The Beachway Development 

o 1485 Fir Street - The White Birch 

o Maccaud Park 

o Marine Drive One-Way Closure 

o Parking lot, promenade, pier, and parkade closures 

Access to City text message records is avai lable. However, I was unable to locate any respons ive 

records. 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Overton 
Manager, Property, Risk Management, and FOi 

604-541-2104 
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If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 
 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street 
Victoria BC  V8W 1H2 
 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with: 
 

1. your name, address, and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 

 
 




